Sherron Skipper

. N
From: Brianna Douglas <brianna@byerlyfoundation.com>
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 11:36 AM
To: Sherron Skipper
Cc: Daniel Moore; hello@bpafuneralhome.com
Subject: Resignation from HPDC

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Hartsville. Maintain caution when opening external
links/attachments

Sherron,

Please accept this email as my formal resignation from the HPDC board. Pat Youngblood will continue to
represent The Byerly Foundation. I look forward to continuing to work with the City in my role as executive
director for The Byerly Foundation. I'm here if you need me.

Sincerely,

Brianna

BRIANNA B. DOUGLAS
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